
Video – Rubrics            Name: ______________ 

Video Exemplary  Very Good  Developing  Beginning  Score  

Make a video about one of 
the conflicts  
learned during the unit 
(French Revolution, WWI or 
WWII): 
3-5 minutes of length 
Edit it, add title and credits 
/Layout/ Sound quality  

Meets all the requirements 
Meets most of the 
requirements 

Meets some of the 
requirements 

Meets a few 
requirements 

2 

Information: 
Causes of conflict 
Consequences/Solutions 
 

Explains in depth the main 
causes and 
consequences/solution of 
the conflict 

Explains the main causes and 
consequences/solution of the 
conflict 

Explains some of the causes 
and consequences/solution 
of the conflict 

Explains few causes or 
consequences of the 
conflict 

2 

Explanation 

Presents information and 
supporting evidence very 
clearly, concisely and 
logically; audience easily 
follow the timeline of the 
conflict. 
Expresses fluently, using 
appropriate language and 
good intonation 

Presents information and 
supporting evidence quite 
clearly, concisely and logically; 
audience can follow the 
timeline of the conflict. 
Language is very clear to the 
audience  

Presents information and 
supporting evidence in a way 
that is not always clear, 
concise and logic; sometimes 
it is hard to follow the 
timeline. 
Language is  clear to the 
audience 

Does not present 
information clearly, 
concisely and logically; it 
lacks supporting 
evidence. Audience 
cannot follow the 
timeline. 
Language is not to clear to 
the audience 

2 

Accurate and relevant 
information 

Explains relevant facts and 
details that are always 
verified in reliable sources of 
information 

Explains some relevant facts 
and details that are  verified in 
reliable sources of information 

Explains some facts and 
details that are usually 
verified in reliable sources of 
information 

Explains too few, 
irrelevant facts or details 
that are not always 
verified in reliable sources 
of information 

2 

Creativity 

Work exceptionally unique, 
detailed and interesting. 
Explores several different 
options and takes many 
creative risks 

Work generally unique, 
detailed and interesting. 
Explores some different 
options and takes many 
creative risks 

Work somewhat unique, 
detailed or interesting. 
Shows some developing 
ideas but without a true 
sense of originality. 

Work occasionally unique, 
detailed or interesting. 
Shows minimal risks 
taken.  

2 

Total Score: 10                                              Self-Assessment 

 

 


